October 14, 2019

Board of Selectmen
Town of Sandown
320 Main Street

P.O. Box 1756
Sandown, NH 03873

Re: Changes to Starz/Encore and Epix Programming
Dear Chairman and Members of the Board:

We are committed to keeping you and our customers informed about Xfinity TV services. Please note that
in December, the following changes will occur to Xfinity services in your community.

e Effective December 10, 2019, we’ll no longer carry Starz Edge, Starz in Black, Starz Comedy, Starz
Cinema and Starz Kids & Family, where currently available. For more information about this change,
please visit xfinity.com/StarzChanges.

e On December 10, 2019, we're adding Epix to the following packages and Starz will no longer be
available: Signature Triple Play, Super Triple Play, Signature Double Play, Super Double Play and Digital
Premier Tier. With Epix and its associated content customers will receive unlimited access to hit films,
critically acclaimed original series, documentaries and more, uncut and commercial-free. For more
information about this change, please visit xfinity.com/EpixChanges.

e Starting December 10, 2019, we’ll no longer carry RetroPlex, IndiePlex, Encore Classic, Encore
Suspense, Encore Family and Encore Espafiol. For more information about this change, please visit

xfinity.com/EncoreChanges.

Customers will be receiving notice of these changes in advance. If you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me at 603.334.3603.

Very truly yours,
AL Sovers

Jay Somers, Sr. Manager
Government Affairs



